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August 5, 2022 
 
 
Subject:  California Proposition 65 Compliance Statement 
 
Consistent with our core values, Combined Metals of Chicago LLC (CMC) and its 
business divisions, that includes Elgiloy Specialty Metals (ESM), strive to provide high 
quality, safe products for our customers.   
 
We are dedicated to working with our customers and suppliers to meet consumer 
product safety requirements applicable to our products, including California 
Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 
of 1986. 
 
CMC/ESM offers custom precision rolling and slitting of nickel, cobalt, titanium, and 
stainless-steel alloys. CMC-Bellwood is a stainless-steel service center processing 
stainless steel strip, slit coil, blanks, and special sheet products. The service center also 
provides coil buffing and polishing, stamping, punching, and cut-to-length services for 
specialty coil products.  
 
These alloys do not present a risk to human health and the environment under 
California’s Proposition 65.  The key metals of interest for Prop with regard to specialty 
steels are nickel and chromium.  Chromium is listed in the hexavalent form which is 
not found in stainless-steel.  Prop 65 cancer listing for nickel compounds does not 
include nickel alloys.  
 
If you require more information about the materials used in the products that we 
supply, please contact your sales representative.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Alexandra Moore-Staub 

Alexandra Moore-Staub, CHMM  
Director, Environmental, Health, Safety, & Security 
Combined Metals of Chicago  
Elgiloy Specialty Metals 
 
 


